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Explanation of Change

FHWA wants to change how the state DOT offices submit their data 
spreadsheets.  Currently the guidance in the ARRA Reporting Requirements 
(reporting instructions) requests states to submit their data spreadsheets via the 
email address arra.submittal@dot.gov.  We want to change the guidance so that 
it instructs the state DOTs to submit their data using the Recovery Act Data 
System (RADS) in UPACS.  This will not change the burden hours for the state 
DOTs in any way.  This change in guidance allows FHWA to more efficiently and 
effectively process the data submitted.

Previous Language (on pages 9, 13, 16 & 18)

Due to: The States will e-mail their list of projects to: 
ARRA.Submittal@dot.gov, with a copy sent to the FHWA Division 
Office official mailbox (.  Questions should be directed to 
ARRA.Questions@dot.gov.   Submittal of data to this e-mail account 
will not qualify as the required submittal under section 1511.

Proposed language:

Due to: The States will upload their data to the Recovery Act Data System 
(RADS) in UPACS.  Questions should be directed to 
ARRA.Questions@dot.gov.   Submittal of data to this e-mail account 
will not qualify as the required submittal under section 1511.

Changes are highlighted yellow in the document.
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